
 

 

 

 

Enclosure 16 

Response from Yaegl Chair 
advising no requirement 

for AHIA to be undertaken 
dated 13 April 2022 



From: Madison Ruygrok
To: Madison Ruygrok
Subject: FW: Update Aboriginal Heritage Impact Assessment - James Creek Road
Date: Friday, 27 May 2022 2:15:00 PM

From: Yaegl LALC 
Sent: Wednesday, 13 April 2022 4:46 PM
To: 'A. Fletcher & Assoc. P/L - Candice' <afletcher@surveyorsnorthcoast.com.au>
Subject: RE: Update Aboriginal Heritage Impact Assessment - James Creek Road
 
Hi,
I apologise for the delay in replying. At present we are in the process of recruiting a new CEO.
I have spoken our Chairperson regarding James Creek Rd. He has read the report from Ron
Heron and agrees with the recommendation.
He does not see the need for another report.
 
Regards
Dave Brown
Acting CEO
 
 
 
 

CEO
Yaegl LALC
Telephone: 02-66453676
Fax: 02-66453754
Email: yaegl@internode.on.net
I hereby acknowledge my Traditional Owners of my Yaegl Country and their
continueing connection to Land & Sea.
 

From: A. Fletcher & Assoc. P/L - Candice <afletcher@surveyorsnorthcoast.com.au> 
Sent: Friday, 18 March 2022 11:44 AM
To: yaegl@internode.on.net
Subject: Update Aboriginal Heritage Impact Assessment - James Creek Road
 
Good morning Noeline,
 
Please find attached letter from Andrew Fletcher requesting an update to the AHIA for James
Creek Road, James Creek.
 
Kind regards
 

Candice Flavell
A.Fletcher & Associates Pty Ltd
PO Box 1213
Grafton NSW 2460
Phone: 02 6642 3300
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Mobile: 0417 446 977
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